
06-24-2020 Town Council Meeting  
Responses to Council Questions 

 
 

ITEM #6: Adopt a Calendar of Council Meetings through December 2020 
 

 
Council Question:  
For the August meeting and first meeting of September, the resolution specifies that these 
meetings will be a virtual meeting.  But other meetings after September 9th do not have that 
designation of “virtual meeting”.   Given the likelihood that the pandemic will continue to 
persist in the fall, was there a reason these other meetings did not have the “virtual meeting” 
designation? 

Staff Response:  
The current Orange County Emergency Order is in place through the end of August.  Extending 
the virtual meetings to the first regular meeting in September was done with the thought that 
by that point additional information would inform how far into the future to extend the virtual 
meetings.  It also provided a clear expectation for the first September meeting in the absence of 
the potential expired Order.  

 

  


